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No state banking to support the cannabis industry. Would the legislature
create a special bank for the cigarette industry? Also, isn't it
hypocrisy
to make a big effort to curb smoking and yet bend over backwards for
drug
smokes? Yes it is. What health costs will this generate in the future?
People need their lungs more than ever when they are old. If people want
to pay to pollute their lungs, at least don't help them and pay for it.
Opening a state bank, especially to support the drug industry, is the
wrong thing to do. It could be a whole can of worms with many unintended
consequences and possibly put Oregon citizens on the hook for paying
lawsuits related to that type of banking. Don't go near this idea.
Carole Leofsky
Oakland, Oregon
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